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We are building a new public school in Liverpool on the grounds of the existing Liverpool Boys and Girls High 
Schools. The new school has been named Gulyangarri Public School and has received State Significant 
Development (SSD) approval from the Department of Planning and Environment (DPE).  

Upcoming works 

On Thursday 8 June, lightweight framing works will begin on level 2 of Building Y, weather permitting. A 
lightweight frame is like a skeleton to which exterior wall claddings, internal linings, flooring, roofing, doors and 
windows are attached. Once complete, works will start on Building X. These works are expected to take a few 
weeks to complete.  

During this work, there will be approximately 20 trucks entering and exiting the site to assist with the delivery of 
materials. Construction vehicles will enter and exit the site via Lachlan Street. Traffic control will be in place to 
manage trucks onto the site and prioritise pedestrian safety.  

Working hours are Monday to Friday, 7 am to 6 pm and Saturday 8 am to 1 pm. No work will occur on Sundays or 
public holidays, unless otherwise advised. We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently, 
and impacts on the community are minimised at every opportunity. Thank you for your patience while we deliver 
this important school infrastructure. 

For more information 

SINSW will continue to distribute regular project updates to keep the community up to date with our progress. 
You can stay updated by visiting the project webpage at edu.nsw.link/GulyangarriPS. If you have any queries or 
concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW email at 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or phone during business hours on 1300 482 651.  

We will continue to provide the community with updated information about the project as it progresses.   
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